
Gerard Martin

From: Capertee Valley Alliance <caperteevalleyallinc@ipstarmail.com.au>

Sent: Monday, 21 March 2016 6:37 PM

To: 'Gerard Martin'; 'David Crust'; 'Colin Hunter'; 'Esme Martens'; 'Sam Price'; 'Haydn 

Washington'; 'Bob Miller'; 'David King'

Cc: 'Alex Mateer'; 'Thomas Watt'

Subject: RE: Revised Community Consultative Committee Guidelines- State Significant 

Projects

Gerard Martin 

Chair CCC Airly Mine. 

Committee Members. 

 

Re Draft CCC Guidelines and your request for committee members to comment for you to include in your direct 

response as Chair of a CCC. 

 

CVA discussed the following at the CCC  meeting dated 15 March 2016 for you to include in your submission as 

Chair. 

You confirmed at the meeting you would include all committee comments in your submission but not Dr Haydn's 

response to you in another email. 

 

CVA's points for you to include in the Community consultative committee guidelines draft to be submitted to 

Dept. of Planning are; 

1. 

 

Clause 6. Work together towards social, environmental and economic outcomes that benefit immediate 

neighbours, the local and regional community, and the development 

 

CVA submits Dr Haydn Washington’s views – “ an environmental scientist and someone who has written extensively 

about environmental ethics, I find it very odd that the it suggests we only work on environmental outcomes that 

benefit only  immediate neighbours, local community and the development itself! This area is a State Conservation 

Area of significance to the whole of NSW and its national significance has been accepted by the World Heritage 

Advisory Committee that would like to add Mugii Murum-ban SCA to the Greater blue mountains world heritage 

area. Hence we should all be interested in environmental outcomes that benefit both the environment itself as well 

as NSW and Australia as a whole (not just local neighbours). Point 6 is thus far too narrow and fails to recognize the 

significance of the site to NSW, Australia and indeed the world. 

 

2.  clause 1. says: 

 

Establish good working relationships between the  Company, the community and other key stakeholders on 

individual projects 

 

CVA submits this  is too narrow as there should be good working relations with environmental non-government 

organisations (NGOS) also, and this should be spelled out. 

 

3.  clause 2. Says 

Allow ongoing communication of information on the project and environmental performance, including about : 

Including 6 dot points 

CVA submits that  Centennial on the day of the CCC meeting's usually have a  PowerPoint presentation and then 

send out the hard copy with the minutes some time later. ( November's received with Minutes via email on 30 

November. 

 

CVA believes  the hard copy should be sent with the  agenda prior to the meeting so members of the CCC and in 

particular the community representatives have time to absorb the content and then able to ask  questions at the 



CCC on the day its presented,  requests for further information can be recorded in the Minutes if follow up is 

required. This should be amended to include items/reports to be attached to the agenda and received prior the day 

of the meeting. 

 

Could you please confirm your inclusion of the above in your submission. 

 

 

 

 

Regards 

Donna Upton 

Capertee Valley Alliance Inc. 

 

Tel: 02 63797767 

Mob: 0428223301 

www.caperteevalleyway.com.au 

http://caperteevalleyalliance.blogspot.com.au/ 

http://caperteevalleyphotos.blogspot.com.au/  

www.facebook.com/CaperteeGrandCanyon  

 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Capertee Valley Alliance [mailto:caperteevalleyallinc@ipstarmail.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 14 March 2016 12:59 PM 

To: 'Gerard Martin'; 'David Crust'; 'Colin Hunter'; 'Esme Martens'; 'Sam Price'; 'Haydn Washington'; 'Bob Miller'; 

'David King' 

Subject: RE: Revised Community Consultative Committee Guidelines- State Significant Projects 

 

 

Dear Gerard, 

 

Thank you for the information on the DOPE revised guidelines and request for feedback from committee members. 

 

CVA Inc. is aware of the revised guidelines and a decission was made to  formally respond to DOPE directly. 

 

CVA also supports Dr Haydn Washington's comments raised in his email 10th March 2016 and at his request  (if he is 

unable o attend the CCC meeting) will raise this on Tuesday  as his proxy, for you to include in your submission. 

 

One of the points CVA would like included however is for example;  Centennial on the day of the CCC meeting's 

usually have a  powerpoint presentation and then send out the hard copy with the minutes some time later. ( 

November's received with Minutes via email on 30 November. 

 

Bob Miller's presentation , CVA believes it is prudent to send the hard copy with the agenda prior to the meeting so 

members of the CCC and in particular the community representatives have time to absorb the content and then able 

to ask  questions at the CCC on the day its presented so requests for further information can be recorded in the 

Minutes if follow up is required. 

I will table tomorrow examples of questions in more detail in regard to the November presentation received with 

the Minutes on 30 November. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to include items in your submission as Chairman of Airly CCC. 

 

Donna Upton 

CCC Representative. 

CVA Inc 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Gerard Martin [mailto:gerardmartin28@gmail.com]  



Sent: Thursday, 10 March 2016 10:39 AM 

To: David Crust; Colin Hunter; Esme Martens; Sam Price; Haydn Washington; Bob Miller; Donna Upton; David King 

Subject: Revised Community Consultative Committee Guidelines- State Significant Projects 

 

The DOPE has revised the above guidelines and is looking for feedback from CCC members. I will be providing a 

formal response to the Department by March 30 and would appreciate feedback from committee members. 

 

The document can be found on the Departments website at www.planning.nsw.gov.au/proposals. 

 

We will have an opportunity to discuss the document at our meeting next Tuesday. 

 

Regards  

Gerard Martin 

Chair  

Airly Mine CCC 

 

Sent from my iPad 


